
 
💗 
Every month I see your love for these babies stacked up on tables ready to be 
folded and zip-locked.  
I am regularly amazed at the workmanship gone into clothing you will never see 
worn.  
And I am so very grateful to have found such a fun place to share my time and 
talents. 
#grateful 
#humbled 
#thankfulfortinystitches 
 
MEETING NOTES: 
* To continue the above sentiment, Obria let us know that when a client of theirs came back to 
speak with them, they noticed that one of our receiving blankets was with the baby. They also 
received a very sweet Thank You card which was passed around at the meeting. Our love is being 
shared! 
* The grant proposal approval from Jackson should be coming in the next month. Due to us 
changing the amount asked for, $7500 vs. $10,000, they had a few more questions for us to 
answer.  
* This year's Black Friday flannel grab will not be as large, as we have such an abundance of 
receiving blankets that will carry us through 2020. 
*If you haven't yet had the opportunity to peek into Unit 511, we hope you will soon. While not 
completely organized yet, all the shelving is up and ready. We are still unpacking and organizing 
the boxes full of material to go on those shelves. Again, many thanks to Tom (and Suzanne) 
Walsh for funding and building the shelves for us and to Dave Brunton for all of his help 
assembling them.  
* We unanimously voted for the board from 2019 to stick around for one more year. 
* Formal permission was given for us to have a booth at the Expo next March. More information 
on that in January.  
* The Duluth workshop will not be meeting in November or December.  
* LOOK for an Evite coming your way for the 20th Anniversary Celebration Luncheon of Tiny 
Stitches. (On the calendar it is the Christmas luncheon) You should receive it in the next day or 
two and we would greatly appreciate your RSVP.  
 
NEEDS FOR DECEMBER: 
Girl sleepers 
Girl lap-front shirts 
Girl gowns 
Girl sleep sacks 
Boy gowns 
Boy sleepers 



Boy sleep sacks 
Large tote bags 
No small bags needed (Our container overfloweth) 
 
DISTRIBUTION: 
November: 38 layettes/ 1334 items/ 2 burials 
YTD: 428 layettes/ 14,794 items/ 58 burials 
 
CALENDAR: 
** (Different due to Thanksgiving)**  Nov. 20 (Wed) Pre-pack 
Dec. 2 (Mon) Business Meeting 

Dec 11 (Wed) 🎄CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 🎄 
Dec 20 (Friday) Pre-pack 
Jan 6 (Mon) Business meeting 
Jan 29 ( Wed) Pre-pack 
Feb 3 (Mon) Business meeting 
Feb 26 (Wed) Pre-pack 
Mar 2 (Mon) Business meeting 
April 1 (Wed) Pre-pack 
April 6 (Mon) Business meeting 
April 29 Pre-pack 
May 4 (Mon) Business meeting 
May 27 (Wed) Pre-pack 
June 1 (Mon) Business meeting 
 
Pre-pack - 9:30 at Your Extra Attic/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Highway, Duluth  
 
 
Happy Stitching!  

Amy ☺ 


